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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO PRESENT PUBLIC COMMENTS RECEIVED ON 
THE PROPOSED GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY REGULATIONS  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 6, 2022 at 8:30 AM, or as soon thereafter as 
may be heard, in the Board Chambers located at 727 Oak Street, Red Bluff, California, 
the Tehama County Groundwater Commission will conduct a public hearing to present 
public comments submitted to the Groundwater Sustainability Executive on the proposed 
Groundwater Sustainability Regulation. 

All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. Information regarding the 
proposed regulation is available on the Tehama County Flood Control and Water 
Conservation District website (TehamaCountyWater.org). The proposed regulation can 
be viewed and copied at the Tehama County Public Works Office, 9380 San Benito 
Avenue, Gerber, CA 96035. 

Prior to the public hearing, written comments may be mailed or delivered to the 
Groundwater Sustainability Executive at 9380 San Benito Avenue, Gerber. For more 
information, contact Deputy Director of Public Works - Water Resources Justin Jenson at 
jjenson@tcpw.ca.gov or (530) 385 -1462 ext. 3020. 
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